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1. The clinic sessions have been submitted for the 2023 Conference. These include 2 reading sessions, changing voice physiology, servitude leadership in the choral setting and rehearsal techniques in the choral rehearsal. Our presenters are a mixture of in-state and out-of-state experts. I am excited to offer these sessions to our membership.

2. [bookmark: _GoBack]I am very excited that a Class 1 school will be performing at the conference in January. I believe this group will be a brilliant example to smaller programs and will inspire all who attend their performance. They are also at the heart of the Grow Mo initiative. The other ensembles are top-notch, as well, and it is wonderful to see choral music making a comeback.

